
ikon Letter of Comment No:~5~ 
File Reference: 1102·100 

From: Libby Dubar [Idubar@cisco.com) 

Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 20043:27 PM 

To: Director - FASB 

Cc: savestockoptions@cisco.com 

Subject: File Reference No. 1102-100 

Chainnan Robert H. Herz: 
I am sending this message to ask that you please consider the following reasons why stock options should not be 
expensed: 

Its impact on employees throughout the United States: 
The artificially high valuation for a stock option required by F ASB will most likely vastly reduce the number that are 
issued by companies to employees. Employees who work hard and contribute to our economy will be adversely 
impacted. 

Impact on Competition: 
US companies need to be able to compete with other countries such as China where stock options are not treated as an 
expense. 

Our economy is finally starting to rebound. Please ensure that we do not take a step backwards with this move to 
expense stock options. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Libby Dubar 
Employee Data Management 
HR Services 
Cisco Systems, Inc. 
325 E. Tasman, Bldg #5 
San Jose CA 95134 
(408) 527-2194 - Phone 
(408) 853-1734 - Fax 
(800) 365-4578 Pager 

Do you have a question for HR? 

Call HR Connection or Log a Web Case at http://hrc 

* America's + 1 408 526-5999 * APAC +61 2 8446 7566 * China +61 2 8446 7561 * 

* India +612 8446 7566 * Japan +813 5549 6800 * Korea +61 284467564 * EMEA +44 208 824 4444* 
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